
 

 

Dear «sig1» 
 
ROADS OFF HURRICANE ROAD, LOVESEY AVENUE AND SHEPHERD STREET, HUCKNALL 

PROPOSED 20MPH SPEED LIMIT ZONE (TRO 4262) - PUBLIC CONSULTATION  
 

Via East Midlands Ltd, working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council, is proposing to 
introduce a 20mph speed limit zone on Hurricane Road, Lovesey Avenue, Shepherd Street and all 
roads off them. 
 
The new 20mph speed limit zone is being introduced to reflect the built up nature of the new housing 
development. The roads within the development have been designed for a 20mph speed limit with 
traffic calming and additional signs to ensure that traffic keeps to the speed limit. The new speed 
limit will have zone entry signs at all entry points into the development. Currently there are zone 
entry signs on Lovesey Avenue and Shepherd Street. 
 
Due to the restrictions imposed by the coronavirus measures the consultation documents can not 
currently be deposited at the local library or County Hall as the regulations require us to do. The 
Government have relaxed this requirement and so a full set of consultation documents can instead 
be viewed on either the Nottinghamshire County Council website or they can be sent to you by post 
or e-mail on request. 
 
The roads included in the proposed 20mph speed limit zone are shown on the enclosed plan and 
notice. 
 
Before proceeding further with the proposed 20mph speed limit zone, I wish to consider the views 
of residents, businesses and organisations who may be interested in this matter. If your comments 
are in the form of an objection to the proposals and if they cannot be resolved, they will be reported 
through the County Council’s procedures at the appropriate time. Any observations on these 
proposals should reach me in writing, either by letter (address at bottom of letter) or email, by 12th 
March 2021.  
 
If you’d like to find out more about how we use your data, please see our Privacy Notice: 
www.viaem.co.uk/privacy-notice-for-the-public/ 
 
Yours «sig2» 

 
Jeff Burton 
Senior Improvements Officer 
Tel: 0115 9772505 
Email: tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk 

«Add1» 
«Add2» 
«Add3» 
«Add4» 
«Add5» 
«Add6» 
«Add7» 
 

  
Your ref:  

My ref: H/JAB/TRO4262/01 
Date: As postmark 

  


